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| have real concerns about the planned location of the huge transformer on the Oakendean Site and the associated cable
route.The very large number of HGVs required during the construction phase would cause an enormous amount of
disruption and disturbance on the very busy A272.Rampion 2 also plan to use Kent Street as an access to their cable
workings.Kent Street is a narrow single track country lane,totally unsuitable for HGV traffic. There seems to be little regard
for the residents of the very narrow cul de sac,Kings Lane which would be cut through twice in order to lay their
cable.Should the Oakendean site for the huge transformer still go ahead | have suggested that the cable be laid to the
west of the Cowfold stream which is just open country side and would cause for less disruption to both the residents of
Kent Street and Kings Lane.Rampion 2 have never provided a satisfactory answer as to why this is not possible.



